
 NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET 
 AND  
 NOTICE CONCERNING BUDGET AMENDMENT 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the ensuing year of 2025 has been 
submitted to the Trinidad Ambulance District ("District").  Such proposed budget will be considered at a 
meeting and public hearing of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at 13840 Highway 350, 
Trinidad, Colorado, at 4:30p.m. on 23rd day of October, 2024. 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that an amendment to the 2025 budget of the District may also be 
considered at the above-referenced meeting and public hearing of the Board of Directors of the District.   
 

A copy of the proposed 2025 budget is available for public inspection at the offices of Trinidad 
Ambulance District, 13840 Highway 350, Trinidad, Colorado and on the District website tadems.com.  Any 
interested elector within the District may, at any time prior to final adoption of the 2025 budget file or register 
any objections thereto. 
 
 Dated:  September 26, 2024 
 

TRINIDAD AMBULANCE DISTRICT 
By:  Chief Gabriel Moreno 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 


